DeBoer Pest Control

2206 Krause Rd.

Onalaska, WI. 54650
608-785-BUGS (2847)
www.deboerpestcontrol.com
jim@deboerpc.com

Dear Mayor Tim Kabat,
I would like to buy lot 26 in LaCrosse's International Business Park to build a
facility to operate DeBoer Pest Control from.
I have been in the pest control business for 23 years. Currently I have an office
and shed at separate locations in Onalaska.
I am in a strong financial position to build a facility that mects the Business Park
Covenants and also meets my needs.
Please call me in the near future to discuss how we can move this process
forward.
I have been in contact with Amy Peterson from the Planning Department.

Singétely,

o

James DeBoer

cc: Amy Peterson




